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Hello , my name is Jhoel Muniz and I am a memeber of the CUAL committee. I am here
asking you to delay the General Plan since it still lacks many policies that many of our
residents in our community deem extremely important. Policies which we believe should
be included in the General Plan include those of Environmental Justice. As it stands,
those policies are not enough to protect the health of our community memebers that
deserve to have clean air. I urge you to please delay the General Plan and take time to
implement policies in favor of Environmental Justice.

Thank you for your attention.


mailto:ivannm49@gmail.com
mailto:ecomment@santa-ana.org

